City of Lexington Electoral Board

Minutes

August 29, 2019

The City of Lexington Electoral Board met on August 29, 2019 in the registrar's office to conduct L&A testing of the voting equipment. Present: Vicki C. Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy S. Blackwell, Secretary; Jan Yowell, Registrar; Jane Flora, Assistant Registrar and Gene Zitver, Lexington Democratic Committee Chair.

It was determined that all voting machines were in proper working order.

With no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully,

Dorothy S. Blackwell, Secretary

Vicki C. Turner, Vice Chair

Dorothy S. Blackwell, Secretary